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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT AZTEC, NEW MEXICO #7410

(8085) 334-8178 Pax (508)334-6170

GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER A. SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

December 6, 1996

Albert R Greer
Benson-Montin-Greer Drlg Corp
501 Airport Dr Ste 221
Farmington NM 87401

RE: A Gross #1, K-09-31N-13W, 30-045-10894
Dear Mr. Greer:

Frank Chavez received your letter dated November 26, 1996. After discussion of your letter on the
above referenced well, we determined the following requirements will have to be met before an
extension is allowed on the deadline for bringing this well into compliance:

1. The well will have to have a Bradenhead Test conducted on it and witnessed by someone
from our office before December 24, 1996.

2. A Sundry Notice (C-103) must be submitted to our office on or before January 1, 1997.
This sundry must state what B-M-G is determined to do in order to bring the A Gross #1
into compliance (well returned to production, TA or P&A), with a complete description of
the work to be done. All work must be completed on or before March 1, 1997, in order for
this well to be considered in compliance.

Please feel free to call Frank Chavez or myself at 334-6178 if you have questions.

U

Ernest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector

Singerely,

EC/sh

cc: Well file
EC file
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